
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer  
 
RE: Duke of Edinburgh Award 
 
I am writing to you to encourage Duke of Edinburgh (DofE) participants to continue 
with their hard work on their Skills/Physical and Volunteering sections of their 
Awards at home. 
 
There are a number of DofE participants who are on track to finish their awards 
before Christmas, if we can have a big push on completing any outstanding sections 
before the Christmas holidays that would be fantastic. Given the current situation, I’d 
like to be able to present as many students as possible with their full award 
certificates, or in the case of the current Bronze Cohort, with their certificate of 
achievement as they’ve been unable to expedition as yet. 
 
I would be grateful if you could encourage your child to finish their outstanding 
sections and get their assessor reports submitted by the 11 December so that we 
can approve and verify them before the Christmas break. 
 
It would be great to see as many DofE participants as possible receive their 
certificates before the Christmas holidays, especially given the tremendous work 
they’ve put in to their Awards, and in such uncertain times.  
 
In the absence of a whole school celebration event this year, I will look at hosting a 
celebration event specifically for Duke of Edinburgh students when we are able to do 
so, however, in the meantime I’d like to be able to issue as many students as 
possible with their certificates. 
 
As ever, if your child has any questions or queries, please feel free to contact me via 
email. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss J Yates  

 
 
Duke of Edinburgh Manager 
Email: jess.yates@driffieldschool.org.uk 


